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To: dor_led_rulemaking@state.co.us

Please find attached my public comments to the March 2, 2023 Liquor Advisory regarding the soft proposal to allow
brewers and distillers to have the same shipping permit as wineries; reciprocal interstate rights for retailers, as discussed
in the Marketplace Structure Subcommittees.

Thank you

Steve Findley, Executive Director 

Colorado Beer Distributors Association 
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